From:

Sent: Friday 11 September 2020 14:46
To: SIDS

Subject: BOYNE GREENWAY - 307652

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

we ot [ < 0 formally object to the

proposed development of the Boyne Greenway, Drogheda To Mornington as it will cause disruption to our

o usiness.

As outlined in your letter, you stated that our business will be disrupted. We have tried unsuccessfully to
get more information with regards to traffic management though out the development and have not

received any reply.

have been in business for over 60 years in Droiheda and a lot of businesses depend

on us for either them collectin-rom our depot or us on our premises.
-companies and farmers heavily depend on us so their companies can function but with the traffic
disruptions during this development our 24 hour call out vans will struggle to get these customers sorted

thus their business will also be effected.

We have 12 employees working a_and this development puts their jobs at risk.
Looking forward to hearing back to you about this matter.






